
Summer 2025 Exam Results 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of your Summer 2025 results. 

 
We hope you are happy with your results and can now move onto the next phase of your 
education/employment. 
 
If you are at all concerned, we advise they you speak to one of the members of staff that will be 
available today. 
 
If after having one of these conversations, you wish to use one of the post results services, please 
see details of the options available, deadline dates and costs involved. A copy of these can be found 
in your results envelope or on the school website in the Students/Examinations section. 

We must remind you that should you apply for a ‘Review of Result’ or a ‘Clerical Re-check’ grades 
can go down as well as up. 
 
Please be aware that exam boards do have a robust marking and checking process of results and, 
historically, very few exams grades have changed. 
 
The Exams Office will be open during the following times to accept application forms and any monies 
due if paying by cash or cheque (made payable to Alderbrook School) 
 
GCE – 14/15/20 August, 9am to 3.00 (9am to 11.30am on Friday 15th) 
GCE & GCSE – 21 August, 9am to 3.00pm. 
 
School will then be open for any further applications from 2nd September. 
 
Payments can also be made by ParentPay with completed forms, signed by the student then sent to 
exams@alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk from the students email address. 
 
Reviews etc will not be processed without receipt of payment and completed forms. 
 
Certificates for Summer Exams 

Invitations will be sent out closer to the time for a November/December collection. Please note 
regulations state that we do only have to keep certificates for 12 months, so you are advised to 
attend the certificate collection evening. 
 
Resits 
 
The exam board do offer the opportunity to re sit GCSE English or Maths in November. These should 
be entered via your new 6th form or college. For those students not attending 6th form etc. and who 
wish to resit, please contact Alderbrook to register your interest before 11th September. 

 
If you have any questions about any of the above please email Mrs Tombs in the Exams Office using 
exams@alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk 
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